
 

 1 / 1 

 

 

  

 

Product End of Life cycle (EOL) Notice  

(Notification on termination of LED Product) 

11. Nov. 2021 

  

        

To whom it may concern, 

  

  

This letter is to inform you that Samsung Electronics has cancelled 

plans to execute an End of Life cycle (EOL) process for LC0xxT1 

products.  

 

LC0xxT1 will continue in production. 

  

Please contact your Samsung Electronics representative with any 

questions or concerns regarding this matter. 

 

Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd. 

LED Business Team 
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